
 

 

 

Offers to provide you with a U.S. visa which do not involve appearing at a U.S. Consular 

Section for a visa interview are always scams.  Any unsolicited offer to provide you with 

a U.S. visa is usually a scam, whether online or in person.   

If you are the target of a scam, please report it to your local law enforcement authorities 

immediately, as the U.S. government cannot generally take any legal action against the 

offenders.  However, informing the Embassy by email that you have been a victim may 

enable us to better assist with any later inquiries received from Indian authorities.  Copies 

of any documents received in the scam may also facilitate such assistance. 

 

 


